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Extraordinary general meeting on 16 October 2023 

Brødrene Hartmann A/S has today held an extraordinary general meeting which was convened upon request 

from the majority shareholder, Thornico, that had proposed a delisting of the company’s shares from trading 

and official listing on Nasdaq Copenhagen.  

 

The proposal was approved with the sufficient majority of a minimum of 90% of the votes cast and of the 

represented share capital at the extraordinary general meeting. Voting results will be available at Hartmann’s 

website as soon as possible.  

 

The approval of the proposal thus meets the requirements pursuant to Nasdaq's Nordic Main Market 

Rulebook for Issuers of Shares, Supplement A, Part E, for Nasdaq Copenhagen to accommodate a request 

for delisting of a company. The requirements are  

a) The proposal is approved by a valid general meeting resolution with a minimum of 90% of the votes 

cast and of the represented share capital; 

b) The notice of the general meeting with the delisting proposal provides a description of the 

consequences of delisting for shareholders; and 

c) The company shall ensure that the shareholders are offered the ability to dispose of their shares for 

a period of at least four weeks after Nasdaq Copenhagen has approved the company's request for 

removal from trading and official listing. 

 

The board of directors will now initiate the process of delisting the company.  

 

As previously announced, if the delisting request is approved by Nasdaq Copenhagen, the company's majority 

shareholder, Thornico, has stated its intention to offer to purchase all shares of the company (except 

treasury shares held by Hartmann) at the price of DKK 360 per share with a nominal value of DKK 20. 
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